
2014 Korean Government Scholarship Program 

Every year the Korean Government offers scholarships for international students in order to enhance 

the academic exchange and to strengthen the mutual friendship of the participating countries. In 2014, 

880 students from 157 countries will participate and will study at 60 universities nominated by NIIED.  

Participants who apply via the Korean Embassy can choose from three preferential universities. Those 

who apply directly at the universities nominated by NIIED for this program can only apply for this one 

university.  

The master program comprises three years (September 1, 2014 – August 31, 2017), of which one year 

is dedicated to learning the Korean language. The postgraduate program (September 1, 2014 – August 

31, 2018) extends to four years, of which one year is dedicated to learning the Korean language as 

well. 

Applications should be sent to the embassy* by March 21, 2014. For more information regarding 

process, application and costs please see the attached document or visit the following link: 

- KGSP Team, National Institute for International Education (NIIED) 

#205 NIIED, 81 Ewhajang-gil, Jongno-gu, Seoul, 110-810, Republic of Korea 

www.studyinkorea.go.kr 

- Information on participating universities: 

http://www.studyinkorea.go.kr/en/sub/overseas_info/request/universityList.do 

Attached please find documents regarding guidelines incl. application form and FAQ. 

 

*Veleposlaništvo Republike Koreje  
Gregor Mendel Str. 25  

A-1180 Dunaj  

Avstrija  

T: (+) 43 1 478 19 91  

F: (+) 43 1 478 10 13  

E: mail(at)koreaemb.at  
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